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This marks the end of our newsletter in 2020. As we break for the holidays | can’t help but reflect on this past year.
It certainly has been a year unlike any others we have experienced. Yet through it all, you, our amazing Facilities
Management staff have persevered. Actually, you not just preserved but have risen in amazing ways to take on the
task of the many, many challenges that came your way. We have learned how to be abundantly cautious.
(Remember 6 feet!) We have had to level set. We have had to pivot. And some of you or your loved have been
personally affected by this terrible virus. Yet through it all, you have prevailed. | am so proud to be a part of this
FM family. Please take some time to enjoy your family and friends. Peace, joy, happiness, and good health to all of
you. Please, please be safe and remember to.....MASK UP!

-All the best to you. See you next year! Mary Vosevich
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